President’s Letter

July, 2020
Suncoast Fly Fishers,

This month I am extremely pleased to announce that SFF has launched a brand
new website, https://suncoastflyfishers.com/.

Our old site had become outdated and difficult to maintain. Our goal was to fix
these problems and create a contemporary website for members and visitors
alike.

What we got is truly amazing. The site looks great and it is going to be your best source for anything you want
to know about Suncoast Fly Fishers. [ personally believe it is one of the most outstanding websites you will
ever visit. Please take a look and come back often because the site is continually being updated with new
content and new features.

Our timing couldn’t be better. In the days of stay at home orders and social distancing we need new and
better ways to stay connected. Last month we started posting content on the internet. Our June Dock Light
panel and fly tying videos have become very popular on the SFF Facebook page,
https://www.facebook.com/scff2020

Watch for something new on SFF Virtual Monday each week at 7:00pm. For those of you who have not
necessarily embraced social media, myself included, watch for SFF on YouTube.

This month we are again going to have a “virtual” outing. Fishing will be at Fort DeSoto Park, but we will not
be gathering for lunch. If members plan to meet or fish together, please observe best practices for social

distancing and face coverings. You can report your catches to the outings committee.

We are going to have our regular monthly meeting on ZOOM video conference. Our featured speakers will be
Dennis Marquis and Tim Elms talking about what else? Our new website!

Thanks again for a fantastic job.

Rick

Rick Warfel
SFF President
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